
I try to see the intent on this bill, but can’t .
We know the rules as a person who has a conceal carry license and this rule is just too restrictive. Please reconsider this bill.
We know the laws, we discuss the laws.  We/I can’t understand the need for it. 
It is like you want Oregon to become like Paris or Chicago-only criminals will have guns. Believe when I say, they won’t be reading 
these bills.
Leslie Shaw 
FFL
CCL
OHA member


